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jamesrolenc@gmail.com

From: mail@uknight.org on behalf of Knights of Columbus Chapter <mail@uknight.org>
Sent: Friday, December 16, 2022 10:41 AM
To:
Subject: Mery Christmas

THIS E-MAIL COURTESY OF OUR LADY OF GUADALUPE CHAPTER 

Worthy District Marshals, Faithful Navigators, Color Corps Commanders, and Brother Knights,   

Please pass this information on to your Assemblies and the Councils that you support.   

First of all, Theresa and I would like to wish you and your families a Merry Christmas and a Blessed and 
productive New year. 

We are now at the half-way point of the fraternal year. I encourage you to review your 
accomplishments thus far and make any adjustments need to your plans and programs so you can have 
a successful year. I have attached a link to the supreme website that provides information on the Star, 
Patriotic, and Civic Awards. 

https://www.kofc.org/en/resources/service/council/10486-star-assembly-award.pdf 

Additionally, I would like to remind you that the Annual Survey of Fraternal Activity is due at the end of 
January. Please let me know if you have any questions or need my support. Thank you for your 
leadership and awesome support that you have provided to our Order, Parishes and Communities. Well 
done! 

Fraternally, Bob 

Robert J Knapp 

PGK, Trustee-2yr Council 11514 

CCC Assembly 2594  

Lead District Marshal Dioceses of Colorado Springs  

719 502 0327 
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Robert J Knapp 
District Marshal 
rjknapp06@comcast.net 
 

You received this message because you are a member of Knights of Columbus Our Lady of Guadalupe Chapter in 
Knights of Columbus, CO. If you have questions, comments, or concerns please contact the current Chapter President. 
 

 

 

 


